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AGENDA 
 

I. PUBLIC SESSION      

A. -361 for the 
Santa Clara SELPA IV Executive Council. 

Background 
On March 17, 2020, the Governor issued Executive Order N-29-20 that suspended the teleconferencing rules set forth in the 
Brown Act enabling legislative bodies to meet remotely.  On September 16, 2021, the Governor signed AB 361 authorizing a 
legislative body subject to the Brown Act to continue to meet remotely using teleconference without compliance with the 
Brown Act teleconference rules if certain conditions are followed. On September 21, 2021, the County Health Officer issued 
a recommendation that public bodies continue to meet remotely. On October 6, 2021, November 17, 2021, December 15, 
2021, January 19, 2022, February 2, 2022, February 16, 2022, March 2, 2022, March 16, 2022, April 6, 2022, April 20, 
2022, May 4, 2022, May 18, 2022, June 8, 2022, June 15, 2022, July 20, 2022, August 3, 2022, September 7, 2022, 
September 21, 2022, and October 5, 2022, the County Superintendent of Schools adopted a resolution making findings 
related to AB 361 for all legislative bodies under the jurisdiction of the SCCOE. The County Superintendent of Schools and 
the SELPA IV Executive Council hereby affirm the ongoing emergency conditions and the need to use the provisions of AB 
361 for the SELPA IV Executive Council meetings. The County Superintendent of Schools shall receive and provide updates 
regarding the provisions of AB 361 and ensure compliance as required and modify should conditions change. 
  
Student Impact 
The County Health Officer has recommended that legislative bodies continue to meet remotely to promote social distancing 
as one means to reduce the risk of COVID-19 transmission. The Santa Clara County Office of Education has an important 
governmental interest in protecting the public health, safety, and welfare of those who participate in meetings of the various 
legislative bodies during COVID-19 and ensuring that all members of the public can participate safely in meetings of 
legislative bodies. 

 

 




